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2025-2026 Enrollment - Now Open!
HELP US SPREAD THE WORD: Victory is now accepting enrollment in VPK
and 3K for the 2025-2026 school year!

(Please note, at this time we are not planning to offer 2K in the fall.)

You can tell others about our program directly AND by writing a review of
our preschool program at www.victorypreschoolreviews.com/# (or use the
QR codes on the attached card).

Current students eligible for VPK and 3K in the fall already have
reserved spots on the roster; re-enrollment packets with more
details will be sent home soon.

Friday, February 7:
5:30-7:30 p.m.

Family Bingo Night w/
Victory Preschool friends!

http://www.victorypreschoolreviews.com/


100th Day Donation Drive
We are challenging each classroom to collect
100 items and show love to those in need

this Valentine’s season!

A Christian Preschool with Lessons for Life and Eternity

“Blessings bags” will be distributed
to the local homeless and to the
teen girls of PACE Orange Park.

Needed Items*
Toothpaste

Toothbrushes
Mouthwash (non-alcoholic)

Soap
Deodorant
Sunscreen

Lip balm
Band-aids

Feminine hygiene products
Underwear & socks

(for men and women)

Gallon-sized Ziploc bags - 
these will be used to distribute 

sets of the collected items

*Travel-sized items 
would be a great fit!

Special surprise forSpecial surprise forSpecial surprise for
the class thatthe class thatthe class that
collects thecollects thecollects the   
most items!!most items!!most items!!

Drop off donations inDrop off donations inDrop off donations in
your child’s classroomyour child’s classroomyour child’s classroom
by February 14!by February 14!by February 14!



NO SCHOOL
Monday, 1/20

Kids sing for
church!

2/9
10:30 a.m.

NO SCHOOL
Monday, 2/17

(join the Mornings with Mommy
session - click the image!)

A Christian Preschool with Lessons for Life and Eternity

Victory Lutheran Church and Preschool is
pleased to welcome a new pastor to the fold!

Pastor Jonathon Kolander and his wife Jenny
 have previously served in the Midwest and, most recently,

in Citrus Heights (Sacramento), California.

He will be installed as our new pastor on February 16. More
details about this special event will be sent soon. We look

forward to getting to know Pastor K in chapel and at family
events in the coming months!

God’s blessings to our friends Cam, Oliver, Trey, Avani, Sawyer, Harrison, Helena, Elias,
& Mrs. Katie, who are celebrating their birthdays in January & February!

“I praise you because I am fearfully and wonderfully made; your works are wonderful, I know
that full well.” ~ Psalm 139:14

https://www.victorylutheran.org/morning-with-mommy/

